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RTITB Rough Terrain
Telescopic Handler

Who is it for?

It is a legal requirement for employers to ensure 
that all staff receive adequate information, 
instruction, training and supervision for the 
purposes of health and safety (the Health and 
Safety at Work etc. Act 1974).

Developed for those who need or wish to obtain 
their RTITB licence, System Training’s Rough 
Terrain Telescopic Handler courses enable 
individuals to meet specific operating standards, 
in turn allowing them to successfully pass the 
associated practical and theory tests.

Courses available

Novice
Duration: 5 days (37.5 hours) 

Experienced
Duration: 3 days (22.5 hours)

Refresher
Duration: 1 day (7.5 hours)

Conversion
Duration: 2 days (15 hours)

The course

Delivered by our highly qualified, experienced 
instructors, the RTITB Rough Terrain Telescopic 
Handler courses equip learners with the essential 
skills, knowledge and understanding required to 
safely and competently operate the lift truck.

The courses specifically cover:

The Operator’s Safety Code

Starting, moving and stopping the truck

Operation on rough terrain

Equipment stability

Steering, the hydraulic system and refuelling/
recharging

Controls and instruments

Pre-use inspection and takeover maintenance

Weight assessment

Handling laden and unladen pallets / load 
handling

Stacking and de-stacking

Vehicle loading and unloading

On completion, individuals will attain a NORS 
(National Operator Registration Scheme) certifi-
cate and photo ID card evidencing their ability to 
consistently endorse good operating practice in 
the workplace.*

*NORS is the validation, registration and certification scheme for all RTITB accredited training. NORS certificates and photo ID cards 

are available at a small additional cost
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Assessment method

Learners are assessed using a three-part examina-
tion which consists of:

Theory test

Pre-use inspection test

Practical test of basic operating skills

Did you know?

NORS certification and photo ID cards remain 
valid for a period of 3 years. Ensure your 
knowledge, skills and qualifications are up-to-
date – refresh your Rough Terrain Telescopic 
Handler licence with System Training today

Benefits to the individual

Gain a recognised qualification

Develop your knowledge

Improve your skills

Enhance your employment opportunities

Work safely and effectively in your job

Benefits to the employer

Highly trained, knowledgeable, efficient work-
force

Ensure legal compliance

Increase operational safety

Reduce the risk of an incident

Promote cost-effectiveness  

Progression

Conversion to other types of lifting equip-
ment

IOSH Working Safely


